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COMPETENCY 
COMPETENCY BENCHMARK 

FCAI Field 
% OF STUDENTS 

ACHIEVING 
BENCHMARK PROFICIENCY RATING 

Competency 1: 
Demonstrate 
Ethical and 
Professional 
Behavior 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a ​4​ or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

76.19% 95% 85.6% 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a ​3 ​or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

76.19% 100% 90.48 

Competency 2: 
Engage in Diversity 
and Difference in 
Practice  

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 4 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

90.84% 71% 80.74% 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 3 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

90.84% 100% 95.42 

Competency 3: 
Advance Human 
Rights and Social, 
Economic, and 
Environmental 
Justice 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 4 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

95.2% 57% 76.12% 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 3 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

95.2% 100% 97.6% 

Competency 4: 
Engage in 
Practice-informed 
Research and 
Research-informed 
practice 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 4 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

62% 62% 62% 



80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 3 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

62% 100% 81% 

Competency 5: 
Engage in Policy 
Practice 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 4 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

38% 57% 47.5% 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 3 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

38% 100% 69% 

Competency 6: 
Engage with 
Individuals, 
Families, Groups, 
Organizations and 
Communities 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 4 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

90% 67% 78.5% 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 3 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

90% 100% 95% 

Competency 7: 
Assess Individuals, 
Families, Groups, 
Organizations and 
Communities 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 4 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

100% 62% 81% 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 3 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

100% 100% 100% 

Competency 8: 
Intervene with 
Individuals, 
Families, Groups, 
Organizations and 
Communities 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 4 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

95% 62% 78.5% 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 

95% 100% 97.5% 



80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 3 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

Competency 9: 
Evaluate practice 
Individuals, 
Families, Groups, 
Organizations and 
Communities 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 4 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

95% 62% 78.5% 

80% of students will answer at least 50% of 
questions correct at the competency level on the 
SWEAP FCAI. 
80% of students will be rated by their field 
instructors at a 3 or above at the competency level 
on the SWEAP FPPAI at the end of their field 
placement. 

95% 100% 97.5% 

 


